Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/7/2020 11:29:20 PM

First name: Eileen Last name: Bodamer

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Foothills Landscape Project on the Chattahoochee National Forest. My family and I escape to this area for hiking and camping and we care deeply about the management of this Forest.

I am concerned that there is a proposal that could not only fundamentally change the way these areas are managed but these changes could also be done without warning or true public input.

Georgia's outdoor spaces remain one of its strongest assets. Please consider the importance of these lands to the citizens of our state and listen to what they want for these natural beauties.

Thank you,

Eileen Bodamer